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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:40 PM

To: Alyssa Siegel-Miles

Cc: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Re: Concern about comments on Ledyard RTC FB page

Good Afternoon Ms. Siegel-Miles,

This is to acknowledge that I have received and read your letter in its entirety. Thank you for your letter, the
Town Council appreciates resident input.

Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez,
Ledyard Town Councilor

From: Alyssa Siegel-Miles <alyssajsiegel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 8:50 AM
To: Town Council Group <TownCouncil@ledyardct.org>; BOE@ledyard.net <BOE@ledyard.net>;
LedyardRTC@gmail.com <LedyardRTC@gmail.com>
Cc: Nicole Cruz <msphoenixcruz@gmail.com>
Subject: Concern about comments on Ledyard RTC FB page

Hello,

I am writing to express my concern about comments that have been allowed to remain on the Ledyard RTC Facebook
page.

The Glacken family gives so much to our town and our country. Nicole Cruz-Glacken is a para-educator in our schools, a
navy spouse and and the mother of a navy soldier.

She is being harassed and repeatedly called a terrorist. This slanderous lie should not be permitted on a party's official
Facebook page. There is absolutely no excuse for the Ledyard RTC to allow the continued bullying, slander and
harassment of an active duty officer and LPS para educator.

Please do not allow this dangerous and reckless behavior to continue.

Thank you.

Alyssa Siegel-Miles
712 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339


